
Page 1 of 1 
 

Clerk Report – 06 July 2021  
 

1. Still no news on the result of the Local Award Scheme award. 

2. Ordered the agreed benches with Norse and had confirmation that they should be installed 

in August 2021. 

3. Received an update that the Community Partnership Grant Application (2021-2022) for help 

with funding of the toddler swing at Brendon Way Play Area.  The application had been 

unsuccessful due to there being too many applications for funding available. 

4. Submitted the PC response for WLP2.14. 

5. Broadband has been installed at Oulton Community Centre. 

6. Sourced quotes for the defibrillator that is going to be installed in the telephone box at 

Camps Heath. 

7. Ordered the replacement panels for the broken panes in the telephone box. 

8. Displayed Councillor vacancy notices. 

9. Completed more units of the Cyber training. 

10. Uploaded relevant information/documents onto the website. 

 


